

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

March 13, 1961

Mr. Smith L. Green 3030 South Adams Fort Worth, Texas

Dear Mr. Green

It is my distinct pleasure to inform you that you have been named to the Dean's Honor List for the fall semester of 1960.

You earned this honor by carrying at least 12 semester hours of courses that count toward a degree, and being in the upper five per cent of the eligible students in the School of Business. May I wish you continued success in your academic program and in your chosen career field.

Sincerely

Ike H. Harrison, Dean

The Hitarison

jb